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(For circulation among members of the governing council of AIBPARC, 

State Secretaries, Special Invitees and Advisors.) 

 

 

Dear Comrade, 

 

Sub :  A well attended Dharna cum demonstration at Jaipur on 

16.01.2020 

at the call of CBPRO/ AIBPARC 

 

We have much pleasure to inform members that more than 300 retirees 

attended the Dharna programme in front of the Zonal Office of Allahabad 

Bank at Jaipur. Despite cold and cloudy weather, the elder citizens of the 

city were very enthusiastic about the success of the programme.  The 

important leaders who addressed the gathering include Com. N.K. Pareek, 

President, AIBPARC Rajasthan State, Com. R.P. Saxena, State Covenor of 

CBPROand GS, SBIPA, Rajasthan, Com. Rampal, Senior VP, AIBPARC, 

Com. R.C. Agarwal, former President, AIBOC, Com. M.L. Choudhary, 

(SBI), Com. R.S. Meena, (BOI), Com. B.L. Goyal, and Com. V.P., Sharma 

(PNB), Com. A Chaturvedi (IOB), Com. R.S. Porwal (BOR) and Com. S.M. 

Sharma (Allahabad). 

 

All the speakers explained in detail different aspects of the charter of 

demands of Pensioners and Retirees; they expressed anguish at the callous 

attitude of IBA/Govt. over the deprivation of retirees and they made an 

appeal to all concerned for immediate resolve of the long pending demands 

of pensioners and retirees. The success of the programme enthused the 

retirees of the state and they resolved that they would go for longer 

agitations in case of non-resolve of issues within a time bound programme.  
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We congratulate the organizers and the participants.  

 

With best wishes, 

 
Suprita Sarkar 

General Secretary 
 


